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MEMORANDUM

Date: December 14, 2023

To: Deadwood City Commission
From: Justin Lux

Re: Taxi Company Rates

On December 14, 2023, owners and representatives from Deadwood’s licensed
taxi companies came to the Parking and Transportation Committee Meeting.
They were requesting consideration to the recent increase in licensing fees for
in the 2024 fee resolution. They offered some opinions on solutions.

The committee and those in attendance had healthy discussion on the matter.
A solution, originally proposed by the companies, was they be given more time
to make the entire payment for the 2024 licensing fee. They will pay the 2023
licensing fee rate by the January 1st, 2024. The remaining $750.00 per license
and additional $200.00 per extra cab will be paid in full by May 31, 2024. This
was agreeable to those in attendance.

Thank you for your consideration to this matter.



